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City of Havelock 
Waste Water Treatment Plant, Construct Vactor Truck Drying Bed,  

Demolition of Existing Facilities 
Addendum 1 

October 30, 2018 
 
 

 
The following questions were received: 
 

 

Can the existing light pole next to the sludge vault be temporarily moved during demolition to 
avoid damage during that phase of the project? 
 
Response: 
An existing light pole is located a few feet south of the proposed drying bed. If required, the 
Contractor may temporarily remove the light pole during demolition and construction 
activities, but must replace the light pole to original conditions at the conclusion of 
construction. The Contractor will be responsible for any damage to the light pole as a result of 
construction activities. 

 

 


